February 22, 2003

Conference on Jewish Material Claims Against Germany, Inc. 15 E. 26<sup>TH</sup> St.- Room 906 New York, N.Y. 10010

Dear Sir or Madam:

I am writing this letter on behalf of my wife, various relatives, myself and friends, all of whom are Holocaust survivors.

It is our collective opinion that all remaining funds be distributed to the remaining survivors as soon as possible. It is already 58 years since the war ended, and we are all old and many of us are suffering from various conditions such as physical and mental illness or poverty. The funds that would be distributed would greatly alleviate our conditions.

The distribution of the funds should not be delayed by debate. We are entitled to this money and any delay will only exacerbate the survivors conditions. Please release the funds as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

SIMILAR LETTERS TO THAT FROM MR. CHASKEL DEUTSCH OF FEBRUARY 22, 2003 WERE RECEIVED FROM 21 INDIVIDUALS.

Chaspel Wentsch